
7. AVON RIVER/OTAKARO BRIDGE LIGHTING

The Committee received a report from Brendan Smyth, Urban Designer outlining the order of priority
of future lighting work on the central city bridges of Christchurch.

The Committee decided:

1. That the Avon River Bridge lighting projects be prioritised as detailed in the report and as
funding allows.

2. To refer the report to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee for information and the
Parks and Waterways Unit be asked to advise of any issues affecting the bridge lighting
schedule in the order proposed, from a repairs and maintenance perspective.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


